Good Afternoon Jerri,

Due to the fact that we are going to have an update on the MMP as part of the meeting on Wednesday, we need to make a change in the motion #1 that was submitted on behalf of the Active Transportation Subcommittee that was to ask for such an update. Please replace the original motion with the one below. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.

## The new motion:

ITCAC highly appreciates the update provided by the staff on the Master Mobility Plan. On the recommendation of its Active Transportation/Cycling Sub Committee, the ITCAC requests that the Civic Works Committee recommend that Council DIRECT the Civic Administration

- a) to keep ITCAC on board during all "Advisory Committee Consultation Phases".
- b) identify specific areas of MMP where ITCAC may provide its input, expertise and support to MMP Project Team and/or the Community Engagement Panel on on-demand as well as regular basis.

Thank you.

Vincent Lubrano III